
PLEASE TAKE NOTE:

• Our preacher next Sunday will be our own
pastor, Nathan Nettleton.

• Video recordings of our main online
liturgies from Holy Week are now
available to view on our website at
southyarrabaptist.church/holy-week-liturgies-
online/

• Thursday, 9th May, is the Feast of the
Ascension of our Lord, and we celebrate
it with a special Eucharist in our Cyber
Chapel at 7pm. It will be a bit shorter than
our usual Sunday liturgies, probably
around 70 minutes.

• Wayfinders are meeting on Wednesday
17th April, 7:30 pm. The topic this week is
‘Caring for Life’. Our studies are working
through ‘The Way to Choose’, written by
Nathan, and the current topics are on the
10 Commandments. All are welcome -
contact Rob D.

• If you have an idea for a social get-
together (however simple), let others
know via SYCBaps group.


